EXECUTIVE CC} ACH BUiLDERS INC

Limousines engineered in the tradition of excellence

Vehicle Defect Owner Notification

Dear Owner:
VIN:

This notice is being sent to you in accordance with the requlrements of the National
Traffic and Motor Vehicle safety Act.

_ Reason For This Recall
Executive Coach Builders has determined that a fuel rail shield has been left off which
relates to motor vehicle safety, This exists in certain 2008 2010 Lincoln Town Car
Limousines..

What We Will Do

Executive Coach will supply the upgraded fuel rail shield to be installed under hood as
well as make a modification the ground tab. This will take less than 30 min for a
technician to do. Executive will pay 30 min to do this.

What You Should Do

Please contact us (888-322-9272) upon receiving this letter as to where you would like
the kit and directions for installation sent to. Any repair facility can do this modification
in less than 30 min. If they have any questions they may contact us at 888-322-9272

If after contacting us and your repair facility and receiving the parts you are not able to
have this remedied without charge and in a reasonable time, you may write Administer,
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 400 Seventh Street, SW, Washington
DC 20590 or call 1-888-DASH-2-DOT (1-888-327-4236) Washington DC resident use 1-
202-366-0123.

The enclosed owner reply card must be given to your repair facility to be filled out upon
completion and sent back to us. If you have sold or traded your Vehlcle please fill out the
card indicating such back to us postage paid.



We are sorry to cause this inconvenience; however, we have taken this action in the
interest of your safety and continued satisfaction with our products.

SCOTT LEWIS
QVM & COMPLIANCE MGR

4400 W, PRODUCTION STREET » SPRINGFIELD, MISSOLIRT 65803
‘ 417-831-3535 » BU0-641-4540 » FAX 417-831-0834
WWW grbdim, TOom



